
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MISSING PARTS & BROKEN TOYS POLICY 
 

 
We value our toys and the onus is on all members to take care of 

them and to ensure that they are returned in a clean and fit 

condition for others to use. 
 
 

Of course there will always be some “wear-and-tear” as the toys 

get older and are repeatedly borrowed by members. 
 
 

However, if you lose a part of a toy or break it through 

excessively rough play, we expect you to tell us and pay a fine. 
 
 

The fine for a broken or missing toy part is $5 per piece – 

depending on the size of the part and at the Co-ordinator’s 

discretion. 
 
 

If it is a new toy that is broken, and the part is so integral that 

its breakage renders the toy useless, then the member should 

offer to pay the full replacement cost of the toy. If the toy is 

older, then only part of the replacement cost should be paid. 


